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testimony

From: Gyongyi Szirom [gyongyis50@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Monday, February 25, 2008 8:16 AM

To: testimony

Subject: SB 2155

This is regarding the Ways and Means committee bill SB 2155.

I am VERY upset by the idea that only those making under $30,000 get a tax refund. I make between $30 and
40,000 and feel stiffed. I work very hard for my money and since I am single I pay more than my fair share. The
tax money should be returned to those who paid it! This should not be a welfare give away.

Furthermore, I want to know which lawmakers from the Big Island support this scheme. If you would let me
know who is on this committee I would appreciate it.

Mahalo
Gyongyi Szirom, a taxpayer and regular voter
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